PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR MCGILL UNIVERSITY

A. E. MORGAN MONTREAL

9th January 1937

Ky dear President,

It would give me the greatest pleasure possible
to visit the Maritimes first under the happy auspices of
an invitation from you. I have been looking forward to a
visit eastwards and your invitation is more than welcome,

The only question in my mind is which of the
three dates which you kindly offer it would be most con-
venient for me to accept, and if I may I should like to
hold that matter over for a day or two and I will telegraph
as soon as I can make a choice.

The title of the lecture which you suggest

would be most acceptable. I shall venture to talk somewhat

on the lines of a lecture which I #ave to the Institute of

Fublic Administration before I left England.

Yours sincerely,

The President,
Dalhousie University,
HALI”AX, N,S.




